Dear Valued Shareholder,

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to seek your feedback regarding the
upcoming stock de-listing process that our company is considering.

As a key stakeholder, your opinions and insights are incredibly valuable to us. It is important that
we understand your concerns and expectations surrounding this potential decision. We appreciate
your feedback on the following points:

e Your overall thoughts on the de-listing process.

« Any concerns you have regarding the impact on your investment.

e Suggestions for how we can best support our shareholders during this time.
e Any additional commentary you would like to share.

Please respond to this letter by [insert deadline date] via email to [insert email address]. Your
input will be instrumental in guiding our decisions moving forward.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in our company.
Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Company Name]
[Contact Information]



